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Comments: I'm writing to you in regards to recent policy proposals threatening the use of climbing anchors in

wilderness areas. The proposal of this policy threatens public safety, and the rich culture and history garnered by

climbing in America. Climbing anchors are critical safety equipment, not "installations" like a road, sidewalk, or

even a trail. In fact, they are removable. Such anchors are likely some of the lowest impact equipment used by

visitors to our wilderness areas, and I encourage you all to consider the safety impacts of a decision to put a

blanket ban on climbing anchors. What would Yosemite be without legendary ascents of El Cap and Half Dome?

What would our newest national park, the infamous New River Gorge be without climbing and the existence of

anchors to make it possible?


